Dear Mr. and Mrs. Cappelluti,

I am writing you again to express my sincere gratitude for allowing me to be chosen as the recipient of the Christian Cappelluti Memorial scholarship. I was fortunate enough to receive this last semester and was able to send you a recording of some of my piano studies here at Wake Forest. I received your letter via Dr. Peter Kairoff and was delighted to be able to correspond with you further. I was actually in his office one day having a piano lesson when you called him. It has truly been a delight to make your acquaintance and I hope that the next time I am in Rome or you are in Winston-Salem, that we can get together for dinner. Again, I thank you for your support of my education as we in the music department continue to strive for the excellence that your son Christian and others have showed us in the past.

Grazie molto per vostra generosità.

Matthew Webb '02